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The West District Office is 

looking for a part time  

Office Assistant.   

For information and an   

application, send an email 

to Debbie Keim at  

dkeim@txcumc.org. 
Join us for this year’s Texas Annual Conference as we gather 
again virtually. 

Texas Annual Conference 2021 

May 30 - June 1, 2021 

 

The three-day virtual event kicks off on Sunday, May 30 with an 
opening worship, and a message from Bishop Scott J. Jones and our 
Conference lay leader. Annual Conference will end Tuesday, June 1, 
2021. 

Each delegate and clergy should have received a secure link to the 
Zoom Session of the 2021 Texas Annual Conference by email 
around mid-April. Registration will remain open through May 23, 
2021.  If you have not received this information, please contact the 
district office for the link. 

Only elected delegates (clergy and lay) will be eligible to participate 
in the Zoom business sessions, which will include the opportunities 
for live conversation and voting.  

Clergy will need to register a second time for the clergy business 
session.  This is a separate registration for clergy only.  If you have 
not received this link to register for the clergy business session, call 
the district office. 

Guests and observers are welcome to view Annual Conference 2021 
on a YouTube link which will be available at  www.txcumc.org each 
day of the conference. 

 

The Texas Annual Conference will be updating information about   
Annual Conference 2021, at www.txcumc.org/tac2021. 

http://www.west-district.org
mailto:wbess@txcumc.org
mailto:dkeim@txcumc.org
mailto:dkeim@txcumc.org
http://www.txcumc.org/
http://www.txcumc.org/tac2021
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2021 Texas Annual Conference has gone mobile! 
Everything located in one place—agenda, pre-conference journal, announcements, etc. 

 Get the app on your mobile device now, for free. 

            guidebook.com/g/tac2021 

Now for the 2021 Conference FAQôs: 

Q: My spouse and I share an email account and we are both delegates to annual conference. Can we register 
together? 

A: No. Every delegate needs to have a separate email address (delegates, you cannot share an email     
address). Email addresses are available at no-charge through gmail, yahoo, and often your internet provider 
(Suddenlink, Comcast, etc.) 

Q: Do I need to have a Zoom account to participate in TAC 2021? 

A: Yes. Every delegate needs to have a separate Zoom account (delegates, you cannot share a Zoom    
account with another delegate). Your Zoom account will require a password that you should write down and be 
sure it is accessible for Annual Conference Sessions. 

Q: Since TAC 2021 is virtual, do I still need to register? 

A: Yes. The Zoom sessions are limited to Lay and Clergy Delegates of the Texas Annual Conference. 

So, registration is required. 

 

Q: How do I access the polling feature for voting? Last year I was not able to see the polling feature. Pop-up 
blockers sometimes do not allow things like the polling feature to appear. 

A: Pop-up blockers sometimes do not allow for the polling feature to appear. Please make sure your browser 

allows for pop-ups when you are connected to Zoom. If you don’t know how to do this, come to the pre-

conference meetings. Tech support will be on hand at the pre-conference  meetings to help get with this. 

 

For more FAQ’s visit the TAC website:  https://www.txcumc.org/tac-2021-faqs   

http://guidebook.com/g/#/guides/tac2021
https://www.txcumc.org/tac-2021-faqs


Ready for a Week Away? 

Looking for ways to invest in your child's life, not just ways to spend their time? Register now for a 

week away at Lakeview.   

Camp Session 1:  June 14-18   (Registration Deadline - May 30th) 

Camp Session 2:  June 21-25   (Registration Deadline - June 6th) 

Camp Session 3:  June 28-July 2   (Registration Deadline - June 13th) 

Camp Session 4:  July 5-9   (Registration Deadline - June 20th) 

 https://lakeviewmcc.org/ 
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Save the dates:  

May 6, 2021 

Missional Excellence Team 

meeting at 6:30 pm on 

Zoom. 

 

May 20, 2021 

District Leadership Team 

meeting at 6:30 pm on 

Zoom. 

 

September 20-22, 2021 

The Gathering:    

Plans are underway for the 

2021 Clergy Gathering, 

scheduled for Monday 

through Wednesday,      

September 20 through 22, 

2021.  We are planning a big 

άhomecomingέ gathering of 

fun, fellowship, and  

refreshment after so long of 

not being together.  Watch 

for more details coming 

soon. 

 

HELP WANTED—APPLY TODAY! 

Brenham FUMC is searching for a temporary contemporary worship 
band/leader for our Sunday morning celebration service.  If you know 
of any groups within your church or beyond who might be interested 
please ask them to contact Rev. Bobbie Maltas by text or call at  
281-793-7558.    We're prepared to discuss compensation and we 
need someone immediately, starting Sunday, May 2. 

Click for District scholarship application:   

http://west-district.org/camps.html 

The West District of the TAC is looking for a part time office assistant 
with skills in data entry, web/design and upkeep, and other office 
skills.  If interested, see our application online at: 
http://west-district.org/classifieds.html 
Or contact the District office at 979/690-5627 or email application to  
dkeim@txcumc.org.   

https://lakeviewmcc.org/
https://lakeviewmcc.org/
http://west-district.org/camps.html
http://west-district.org/classifieds.html
mailto:http://west-district.org/classifieds.html?subject=office%20assistant%20position


The Pastorôs Movingé.Now What? 
A change of pastors is part of the rhythm of life for every United Methodist Church. It happens 

at some point for every church. Once a change has been announced, the goal of every pastor and church is 

to make that transition really well. Saying goodbye and hello well takes planning and careful thought. That 

is particularly true in a season when we canôt do so much of what we normally do because of restrictions 

due to the pandemic. 

Toward that end, the Office of Clergy Excellence is offering identical zoom events called ñThe Pastorôs 

MovingéNow What?ò. The three main topics that will be covered in the events are: Saying Goodbye and 

Hello Well; the 90 Day Action Plan (this covers what the pastor will do in the first 90 days of his or her 

new appointment); and the Logistics of a Move (move policy and benefits updates). Each event will last no 

more than 90 minutes and will include time for Q&A. 

Those who should attend are: all pastors going to new appointments; SPR members and other appropriate 

leaders from churches with outgoing and/or incoming pastors as well as staff or volunteers who manage the 

finances of the church. 

All three of these events are identical. Pastors and leaders are encouraged to attend the first event after the 

appointment is announced. The sooner you attend, the more this information can help you. 

Meeting information and accompanying links are as follows: 
 

¶ The PastorΩs Moving...Now What?  May 11   7:00 pm 

 https://zoom.us/j/94158406345  

 
If you have questions about these events, donôt hesitate to contact either your district 

superintendent or Nancy Slade at nslade@txcumc.org. 

For paying 100% of  your 

2021 District                     

Apportionments. 

Alexander UMC 
Anderson First UMC 
Bays Chapel UMC 
Bellville UMC 
Bethlehem UMC 
Blue UMC 
Bremond Grace UMC 
Bremond St. James UMC 

Brenham Pleasant Grove 
UMC 
Bryan First UMC 
Centerville First UMC 
Cooks Point UMC 
College Station First UMC 
Davis Chapel UMC 
Evans Chapel UMC 
Farris Chapel UMC 
Flynn UMC       
Friendship UMC 
Gause UMC 
Giddings First UMC 
Huntsville Pleasant Grove 
UMC 
Kosse UMC 
Leona UMC 
Lexington UMC 
Lynn Grove UMC 
Majors Chapel UMC 

Marlin First UMC 
McKenzie Chapel UMC 
Milano UMC 
Normangee First UMC 
Paige UMC 
Pleasant Retreat UMC 
Richards UMC 
Shiro UMC 
Somerville UMC 
Stonehamville UMC 
Templo Del Espiritu Santo 
Wesley UMC 
Yarborough UMC 
Zion UMC 
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West District Mission Update—Liberia Food Security Initiative 
 

The West District Leadership Team adopted the Liberia Food 
Security Initiative (FSI) as a mission project in 2020. The 
Liberia FSI supports our fellow United Methodists at the 
Gbarnga School of Theology and William Tubman Gray High 
School in Gbarnga, Liberia.  
 
April Update: Since the West District began to support the 
Liberia Food Security Initiative, we have sent Rev. Dr. James 
Labala $13,490. This seed money started the project for the 
people in Gbarnga, Liberia in order to support the residents 
in providing for their own needs. They began to mobilize a 
team of workers that started laying out the rice field and 
planting. Specifically, clearing the site and laying out the 
swamp. The money we sent is about half-way toward our 
goal of $29,000 for 2020-21. The money is used to purchase 
tools and pay for some labor. The goal is to eventually plant 
about 60 acres in rice and ten acres in vegetables. 
For more information click below:  
 

https://fundly.com/west-district-liberia-food-security-initiative-fund  

The West District Office of 
the United Methodist Church 
PO Box 9890  
College Station, TX 77842  

Return Service Requested 

 

https://fundly.com/west-district-liberia-food-security-initiative-fund

